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. Mr. Pedro B.- Perez, Associate Director
Nuclear Reactor Program -
Department of Nuclear Engineering'
North Carolina State University
P. O. Box 7909
'Raleigh, North Carolina 27695-7909

i

! SUBJECT: ' RESPONSE TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION ( NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO.
J 50-297/98-201)

' Dear Mr. Perez:

Thank you for your response of April 14,1998, to our Notice of Violation issued on
March 18,'1998,'concerning activities conducted at your PULSTAR Reactor facility. We

' have evaluated your response and found that it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201.
.We will examine the implementation of your corrective action during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:

Seymour H. Weiss, Director
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning

Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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iMr. Pedro B. Perez, Associate Director |

Nuclear Reactor Program
Department of Nuclear Engineering
North Carolina State University
P. O. Box 7909 i,

i Raleigh, North Carolina 27695-7909 l

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION ( NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO.
50-297/98-201)

Dear Mr. Perez:
'

Thank you for your response of April 14,1998, to our Notice of Violation issued on
March 18,1998, concerning activities conducted at your PULSTAR Reactor facility. We
have evaluated your response and found that it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201.

j We will examine the implementation of your corrective action during future inspections.

| We appreciate your cooperation in this atter.

Sine rely,

y , Us
Seymour H. Weiss, Director
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning

|
Project Directorate

' Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Dr. D. Dudziak, Head
Nuclear Engineering Department
North Carolina State University
P. O. Box 7909 -
Raleigh, NC 27695-7909

Nelson W. Couch
Radiation Safety Officer
North Carolina State University
P. O. Box 7909
Raleigh, NC 27695-7909
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Test, Research, and Training
Reactor Newsletter

University of Florida
202 Nuclear Sciences Center
Gainesville, FL 32611

Dayne H. Brown, Director
Division of Radiation Protection
Department of Environment,

Health, and Natural Resources
P. O. Box 27687
Raleigh, NC 27611-7687
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